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Report on “Sencitization workshop on Eve Teasing” 

 

Women’s forum of NECG have conducted  a “Sencitization workshop on Eve 

Teasing” in association with Gudur Police station & Shakthi team on 06-08-2019 at 

Auditorium. All girl students from various departments have attended to this program. 

Shakthi team members Miss.Lakshmi Prasanna, Miss.Sampoorna, Miss.Chandana and 

Miss.Supriya were addressed the students regarding their roles in preventing crimes against 

women. They create awareness on how to protect themselves from eve-teasing, molestation, 

girl/child abuse etc. They interacted with the students and clarified their doubts. The students 

were advised to contact them at any time for any help without hesitation. They gave the help 

line numbers. 

All the girl students very actively practiced in the session. They felt that it would be really 

useful for them. Some of the students expressed very good views in their feedback on the 

program. 

Felicitation to the Shakthi team members is arranged by Forum members. Finally vote of 

thanks was proposed by MS.G.Lakshmi Sagarika, III CSE. 
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